
Friday 3rd November 2023 

Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have been enjoying their learning in Nursery this week. We have had fun making firework pictures and 

we are now doing ‘Dough Disco’ every day to strengthen their hands for writing. This has been lots of fun. 

R.E 

 

We will be learning about the festival of ‘Diwali’. We will discover how the festival is celebrated and do activities to 

support our learning.  

English 

 

We will be starting our new book ‘Dinosaur Roar.’ We will listen to the story as we share the book and do activities 

connected with the story.  

At Home: This is a link to Cbeebies where there are lots of Nursery rhymes that you can explore at home.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/playlist-something-special-nursery-rhymes 

Phonics 

 

We will be discovering sounds we can make with our bodies such as when we clap, click our fingers, jump, sing or 

stamp our feet.  

At Home: Have a listen to the sounds you can make with your body such as clapping and singing. 

Maths 

  

We are now learning about the number 2. We will be learning what 2 objects look like. We will be supporting our 

learning about number 2 with songs and activities.  

At Home: Ask your child to bring you two item. See if you can find any number 2s when you are out and about – 

Numbers on buses, shop windows, car registration numbers.   

Please remember to ensure your children’s school uniform, socks and shoes are named. 

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/playlist-something-special-nursery-rhymes


Friday 10th November 2023 

Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have been busy with their learning activities in Nursery this week. We have been learning about the 

festival of Diwali. The children have been having fun making Rangoli patterns and diva lamps.  

R.E 

 

We will be starting our new topic ‘Birthdays’. The children will be learning about what a birthday is. They will be 

thinking about their own birthdays and we will be talking about it in our learning groups.   

English 

 

We will be continuing to read our book ‘Dinosaur Roar.’ We will listen to the story and we will be thinking about the 

characters. The children will be talking about the different dinosaurs in the story.  

At Home: This is a link to the story of Dinosaur Roar to share at home.  

https://youtu.be/RCLCxiorjU0?si=bng6MAdxp8IYjPIz 

Phonics 

 

We are thinking about the sounds we can hear at the beginning of words. This week we have been thinking about 

the sound ‘S’ for snake, sock and sun. Next week we will be thinking about the sound ‘a’ for ant and apple.   

At Home: See if you can think of words or find objects beginning with ‘a’.  

Maths 

  

We will continue our learning about number 2. We will also be learning about things that are taller and shorter.     

The children will be deciding if objects are taller or shorter.  

At Home: Ask your child to bring you two items. See if they can tell you which one is taller or shorter.   

Please remember to ensure your children’s school uniform, socks and shoes are named and no earrings are 

allowed to be worn in Nursery for safety reasons.  Thank you.  

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 

https://youtu.be/RCLCxiorjU0?si=bng6MAdxp8IYjPIz


Friday 17th November 2023 

Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have been enjoying their learning activities in nursery this week.  We have been learning about 

birthdays and having our own ‘Birthday party.’ 

R.E  

We will be continuing our topic ‘Birthdays’. The children will be learning about Advent. We will be learning about 

how we can get ready to celebrate the birth of Jesus at Christmas.    

Literacy  

We will be continuing to read our book ‘Dinosaur Roar.’ We will listen to the story and we will be matching the 

description of dinosaur in the story to the correct picture from the book.  

At Home: This is a link to the story of Dinosaur Roar to share at home.  

https://youtu.be/RCLCxiorjU0?si=bng6MAdxp8IYjPIz 

Phonics  

We are thinking about the sounds we can hear at the beginning of words. This week we have been thinking about 

the sound ‘a’ for apple and alligator. Next week we will be thinking about the sound ‘t’ for teddy and tiger.  

At Home: See if you can think of words or find objects beginning with ‘t’ e.g: Tiger, toy, toast, teeth, teddy.  

Maths  

We will continue our learning about number 2. We will also be learning about things that are bigger and smaller.     

The children will be deciding if objects are bigger or smaller. 

  

At Home: Ask your child to bring you two items. See if they can tell you which one is bigger or smaller.   

Please remember to ensure your children’s school uniform, socks and shoes are named and no earrings are 

allowed to be worn in Nursery for safety reasons.  Thank you.  

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 

https://youtu.be/RCLCxiorjU0?si=bng6MAdxp8IYjPIz


Friday 24th November 2023 

Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have been having fun in Nursery this week. We have been learning about Advent and making an Advent 

wreath for Nursery for when Advent starts next week.  

R.E  

We will be continuing our topic ‘Birthdays’. The children will be continuing to learn about Advent. We will be making 

an advent promise that we will try to do to get ready for Jesus’ birthday on Christmas Day.  

Literacy  

We will be continuing to read our book ‘Dinosaur Roar.’ We will listen to the story and we will be matching the 

description of dinosaur in the story to the correct picture from the book. The children are also learning about the 

characters and setting for the story.  

At Home: This is a link to the story of Dinosaur Roar to share at home.  

https://youtu.be/RCLCxiorjU0?si=bng6MAdxp8IYjPIz 

Phonics  

We are thinking about the sounds we can hear at the beginning of words. This week we have been thinking about 

the sound ‘t’ for tiger and teeth. Next week we will be thinking about the sound ‘p’ for pencil and penguin.  

At Home: See if you can think of words or find objects beginning with ‘P’ e.g: Pencil, pizza, peg and penguin. 

Maths  

We will continue our learning about number 2. We will also be learning about things that are bigger and smaller.     

The children will be matching objects and saying whether they are big or small. 

  

At Home: Ask your child to bring you two items. See if they can tell you which one is bigger or smaller.   

Please remember to ensure your children’s school uniform, socks and shoes are named and no earrings are 

allowed to be worn in Nursery for safety reasons.  Thank you.  

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 

https://youtu.be/RCLCxiorjU0?si=bng6MAdxp8IYjPIz


Friday 1st December 2023 

Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have been very busy learning their songs for our Nativity. We have also been making our Advent 

promises as we get ready for Jesus’ birthday.  

R.E  

We will be continuing our topic ‘Birthdays’. The children will be thinking about the Advent promises we have made 

and they will talk about what gift they would give baby Jesus for his birthday.  

Literacy  

We will be continuing to read our book ‘Dinosaur Roar.’ We will listen to the story and we will be putting pictures in 

the correct order to tell the story.  

At Home: This is a link to the story of Dinosaur Roar to share at home.  

https://youtu.be/RCLCxiorjU0?si=bng6MAdxp8IYjPIz 

Phonics  

We are thinking about the sounds we can hear at the beginning of words. This week we have been thinking about 

the sound ‘t’ for tiger and teeth. Next week we will be thinking about the sound ‘i’ for igloo and iguana.  

At Home: See if you can think of words beginning with ‘i’ e.g: Igloo, iguana and invitation. 

Maths  

We will continue our learning about number 2. The children will be matching the amount of dots on their card with 

their friend in their learning group who has the same. We will also be showing the amount of dots on a card using 

their fingers. At Home: Show your child 2 items and see if t hey can tell you how many there are without counting.  

 

Our Nursery Nativity when we shall be singing songs to tell the story of the birth of baby Jesus is on Friday 15th 

December at 11am for the morning group and 2pm for the afternoon group. The children are working so hard to 

learn the songs. We hope you can come to our little celebration for Jesus’ birthday. 

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 

https://youtu.be/RCLCxiorjU0?si=bng6MAdxp8IYjPIz


Friday 8th December 2023 

Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have been very busy learning their songs for our little Nativity celebration. They are very excited to be 

singing for you next Friday 15th December at 11am for the morning group or 2pm for the afternoon group.   

R.E  

We will be continuing our topic ‘Birthdays’. The children will be continuing to think about the Advent promises we 

have made and they will talk about what gift they would give baby Jesus for his birthday. We are also learning about 

the story of the Nativity.  

Literacy  

We will be continuing to read our book ‘Dinosaur Roar.’ We will also be sharing Christmas stories.  

At Home: This is a link to the story of Dinosaur Roar to share at home.  

https://youtu.be/RCLCxiorjU0?si=bng6MAdxp8IYjPIz 

Phonics  

We are thinking about the sounds we can hear at the beginning of words. This week we have been thinking about 

the sound ‘t’ for tiger and teeth. Next week we will be thinking about the sound ‘i’ for igloo and iguana.  

At Home: See if you can think of words beginning with ‘i’ e.g: Igloo, iguana and invitation. 

Maths  

We will continue our learning about number 2. The children will be matching the number of dots on their card with 

their friend in their learning group who has the same. We will also be counting 2 objects and adding one more . At 

Home: Show your child 2 items and see if they can tell you how many there are without counting.  

 

Our Nursery Nativity when we shall be singing songs to tell the story of the birth of baby Jesus is on Friday 15th 

December at 11am for the morning group and 2pm for the afternoon group. The children are working so hard to 

learn the songs. We hope you can come to our little celebration for Jesus’ birthday. 

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 

https://youtu.be/RCLCxiorjU0?si=bng6MAdxp8IYjPIz


15.12.202 

Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another busy week in Nursery.  

The children were amazing in our Nativity Sing-Song. We were so proud of them as I am sure you 
were too. Thank you to all of you who came to support them. I know the children were so excited 

to see you.  

Phonics 

Next week we will be continuing to listen for words with the initial sound 'i' and we will sound 
out words beginning with that letter eg 

 i-g-l-oo, i-n, i-n-s-e-c-t. 

At home: Look for things in you home and when you are out and about that begin with the letter 
‘i’. You could play ‘I spy with my little eye something beginning with’ ‘i’ 

Maths  

Next week we will be adding 1 more to 2. We will have 2 objects and the children will add one 
more to make 3. 

At home: The children could find 2 objects from around your home and add one more object.  

R.E 

We will be continuing our birthdays topic. We will be thinking about the final weeks of Advent as 
we approach Jesus’ birthday and celebrate the birth of baby Jesus.  

General Information: 

We hope you all have a very Happy Christmas and a happy New Year.  

Thank you so much for all your support, 
Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team. 

 


